
 

 

 

This notice is not a call for competition - The Coal Authority intends to issue the call for 

competition on or after 1st March 2021. 

Deliverables from this contract are to provide a service that can carry out inspections of mine 

entry locations across all UK coalfield regions. 

 

Package 

This will be for the inspection of a minimum of 10,000 mine entry locations per annum across 

the UK coalfields.  

Through this contract the Coal Authority is seeking to procure resources to undertake those 

inspections and report on findings 

Suppliers are welcome to bid on individual or all regions  

We would like to invite enquiries from interested parties so as to enable them to better 

understand our requirements. 

 

About the buyer  

Steve North 

The Coal Authority  

200 Lichfield Lane  

Mansfield  

NG18 4RG  

England  

Email - stevenorth@coal.gov.uk 
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